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4th December 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our learning and providing wider experiences for our pupils, we have
invited M & M Productions into school who will be performing a pantomime of Snow
White.

This will take place during the afternoon on Tuesday 14th January 2025 for the whole
school to enjoy.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 which can be paid on your
ParentPay account. If you do not have your ParentPay details, please contact the
Main Office. Please note that if we do not have enough voluntary contributions, the
event may be cancelled.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to the main
school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan
Acting Headteacher
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